
  

 

 

 

 

`  

 

  

 

 

 

Breathe for Cameron – 30/11/21 

Christmas Jumper Day – 13/12/21 

FS & Y1: Nativity - 15/12/21 - 10.30am & 1.30pm 

Y2 & KS2: Christmas Carol Service – waiting on confirmation 

Christmas Dinner - 16/12/21 

Christmas Party Day – 17/12/21 

Christmas Holidays – 20/12/2021 – 3/01/2021 

 

 

Address:  

Danepark Road 

Hull  

HU6 9AA 

 

Phone: 01482 850286 

Email: admin@stahull.org 

Friday 26th November 2021 
 

Class Christmas Party  
We will be celebrating the end of 

another fantastic term by holding 

a Christmas Party Day at school.  

Children will be able to come  

to school wearing their own  

clothes for the day and  

enjoy their classroom  

party and food.  

 

Please note that treats will  

be provided by the school. 

 

Wear something Red on 30/11/2021 

We are holding a non-uniform day to 

raise funds for the ‘Breathe for 

Cameron’ charity. We ask for all children  

Thank You to all parents and carers who 

have donated money for Children in Need. 

We have managed to raise £169 for charity! 

Thank You All! 

 ‘Breathe for Cameron’  

 Another few weeks of the Autumn term have whizzed by, 

and we are fast approaching December! The last two 

weeks have seen three classes undertake swimming, they 

have tried really hard, and we even had a member of the 

public email school to praise the children for their fantastic 

behaviour and lovely manners. The term seems to be action 

packed as more of our children undertake trips, attend 

workshops, take part in clubs, attend tutoring, and share 

with parents in our ‘Share and Prayer’ sessions.  Please look 

out for more events such as ‘Share and Prayer’ as we  

begin to increase opportunities for parents to join us in 

school. We are looking forward to all our December events 

and will send many pictures in our last newsletter before  

the end of term. As always if we can help with anything, 

please get in touch. 

 

Mrs Eley 

 

Message from Mrs Eley: 

Christmas Jumper Day - £1 

Remember to come to school on 

Monday 13th December wearing 

your best Christmas Jumper. 

  

Pupil Collection 

from school 

Reminder: Please 

remember to 

inform the school 

office if another 

adult is 

collecting your 

child from 

school. 

to pay £1 to support charity 

in tribute to Cameron who 

attended St Anthony’s. 

St Anthony 

Art Gallery 

Thank you to all the 

parents that have 

donated photo frames 

to the school for our Art 

Gallery! 

Important Dates 

Correct PE Kit: 

- White T-Shirt 

- Black Joggers bottoms can 

be worn for outside weather  

- Trainers can be worn for 

sports and PE outside  

 

Correct Uniform: 

- Blue Jumper or Cardigan 

- Gold Polo-shirt 

- Black shoes ONLY 

- Blue/Yellow Summer Dress 

- Grey or black socks/tights 

- Blue fleece 

 

- Black sandshoes 

 
- Black Shorts 

 

- Grey trousers 

 

Wednesday 8th 

December 

All Y6 parents and 

carers welcome to 

attend at 2:30pm! 

Y6 Share & Pray 



  

 


